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Docket No. 50-289

Dr. Chester P. Siess
Chairman, Advisory Committee

on Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Siess:

Sixteen copies of the following are transmitted
for the information of the Committee:

METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY
(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1)

AEC letter dated December 15, 1972 to Metropolitan Edison Company
regarding request of analysis of postulated pipe failures outside
of the containment structure, including the rupture of a main steam
or feedwater line at Three Mile Ialand, Unit 1.

Sincerely,

9 "#

Richard C. DeYoung, istan Director
for Pressurized Water Reactors

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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